



Office of the Registrar RIVERS STATE UNIVERSITY NKPOLU-OROWORUKWO, PORT HARCOURT

INTERNAL MEMORANDUM

FROM:

Registrar

TO:

Provost & Deans of Faculties

Heads of Departments

All Students

All Notice Boards

REF:

RSU/REG/44/Vol: 9/26

DATE:

October 23, 2023

STUDENTS' ONLINE REGISTRATION

Following the recommendations of the 2023 first quarter report from Cinfores, I am directed to advise all students of the University to do their on-line registration and fee payment by themselves and not through agents. This is necessary to reduce the challenges that are normally experienced by registering and paying fees through the agents as well as to avoid being defrauded.

Provost, Deans and Heads of Departments are by this memo requested to appoint their Examination Officers at the beginning of the relevant sessions and not mid semester or just before Examinations please.

Dr. Sydney C. Enyindah

Registrar

cc:

Vice-Chancellor DVC, Academic

Director, ICTC